
  

  IIS/CIR/113/2024-2025 

   12/12/2024 

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

As we have come to a successful completion of the 2nd Term of the Academic Year 2024-25,  

we express our heartfelt gratitude to all the parents for your whole hearted support and we 

anticipate your continued support in the future as well.   

 

Kindly note the following:   

 

• 13th December 2024 (Friday) is the last working day for all students.  

• The winter vacation will be commencing from 16th December 2024 (Monday).  

• The school will reopen on 6th January 2025 (Monday) and attendance for students from 

 KG – XII on reopening day is compulsory. 

• Holiday homework for KG will be available in the portal by 13th December 2024.  

• Holiday homework/Revision worksheets for Grade I – IX and XI will be available in the 

LMS on or before 15th December 2024.  

• For Grade XII (Science & Commerce), project and practical work must be completed. 

• The ASSET exam will be conducted at the end of January 2025, and students from Grade  

III – IX need to prepare well for the exam during the winter vacation. Worksheets for Grade 

III –IX will be available in the LMS for the Maths, English and science. 

 

Note: The School office will be open during the Winter Vacation as follows: 

              
           
 

 

  

 

 

On behalf of the entire IIS team, we wish you Happy Vacation. 

 

Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 14th  Dec 2024– 5th January 2025 

Monday to Thursday 8 am to 4 pm 

Friday 
 8 am to 12.45 pm 

2.15 pm – 4.00 pm 

Saturday 9 am to 1.30 pm  


